Match Day Requirements for Coaches, Managers and Match Officials

Dear Coaches, Managers and Match Officials,

Please see below the list that has been sent to members which outlines requirements for them to

keep everyone safe at matches this summer.

Please avoid travelling via Public Transport where possible.

Please bring your own personal equipment wherever possible to minimise equipment
sharing. Please bring your own drink bottle(s).

Please come to training dressed ready to play and leave your personal equipment at least
1.5m away from anyone else’s.

Please check-in before, and check-out after, any cricket activity using the QR codes provided
at the ground. Seek out an alternative check-in method if you are unable to use the QR
Code.

Please sanitise your hands before and after the match, and during any breaks in play.
Please maintain social distance of 1.5m from other people wherever possible.

Please familiarise yourself with any other match day protocols or playing conditions that
have been introduced by Cricket NSW and act accordingly.

We request that you adopt the mantra of “Get In. Play. Get Out.” and minimise any
unnecessary mingling in carparks and other areas.

The Committee asks that you been mindful of these and assist in ensuring that they are adhered to,

especially those actions that have been introduced by Cricket NSW.

Additionally, we seek your support with the following:

An alternative method of Checking-in is available in the event the NSW Government’s QR
Code and Service NSW Check-in App method cannot be used.

o We suggest using a paper register or record the information in the Notes section of a
Phone or Tablet. Where pens or equipment needs to be shared, ensure sanitiser is
placed adjacent.

o This information must be shared with the GDCC Hon Sec as soon as practical.
Participants are screened for signs of illness or symptoms of COVID-19 prior to participating
Any shared equipment is cleaned with disinfectant wipes or spray between users.

Any Public Health Order directives regarding group sizes, capacity limits or mask wearing are
adhered to.

The commitments in our COVID-19 Safety Plan regarding the operation of our indoor
facilities are adhered to.

Match Scorers sit at least 1.5m apart and that no-one other than an Umpire passes within
1.5m of those scorers e.g. to visually inspect the tablet or scorebook.

Regards,
Jim Cattlin
COVID Officer & Hon Sec

GDCC



